

January 21, 2016

The Honorable John Boozman United States Senate 320 Hart Senate Office Building Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Senator Boozman:

Thank you for your letter in support of the appointment of Dr. Michael Hernandez to serve on the Universal Service Administrative Company (USAC) Board of Directors. Your views are very important to me.

I am pleased to inform you that Dr. Hernandez has been appointed to serve on the USAC Board. I appreciated the information you provided concerning Dr. Hernandez's qualifications, including his service as Assistant Commissioner of the Arkansas Department of Education and his ongoing commitment to help Arkansas schools participate in the E-rate program. Dr. Hernandez's impressive credentials make him an excellent fit for the Board and will serve USAC well.

I appreciate you reaching out to me. Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,



January 21, 2016

The Honorable Rick Crawford U.S. House of Representatives 1711 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Crawford:

Thank you for your letter in support of the appointment of Dr. Michael Hernandez to serve on the Universal Service Administrative Company (USAC) Board of Directors. Your views are very important to me.

I am pleased to inform you that Dr. Hernandez has been appointed to serve on the USAC Board. I appreciated the information you provided concerning Dr. Hernandez's qualifications, including his service as Assistant Commissioner of the Arkansas Department of Education and his ongoing commitment to help Arkansas schools participate in the E-rate program. Dr. Hernandez's impressive credentials make him an excellent fit for the Board and will serve USAC well.

I appreciate you reaching out to me. Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely



January 21, 2016

The Honorable Bruce Westerman U.S. House of Representatives 130 Cannon House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Westerman:

Thank you for your letter in support of the appointment of Dr. Michael Hernandez to serve on the Universal Service Administrative Company (USAC) Board of Directors. Your views are very important to me.

I am pleased to inform you that Dr. Hernandez has been appointed to serve on the USAC Board. I appreciated the information you provided concerning Dr. Hernandez's qualifications, including his service as Assistant Commissioner of the Arkansas Department of Education and his ongoing commitment to help Arkansas schools participate in the E-rate program. Dr. Hernandez's impressive credentials make him an excellent fit for the Board and will serve USAC well.

I appreciate you reaching out to me. Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely



January 21, 2016

The Honorable French Hill U.S. House of Representatives 1229 Longworth House Office Building Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Hill:

Thank you for your letter in support of the appointment of Dr. Michael Hernandez to serve on the Universal Service Administrative Company (USAC) Board of Directors. Your views are very important to me.

I am pleased to inform you that Dr. Hernandez has been appointed to serve on the USAC Board. I appreciated the information you provided concerning Dr. Hernandez's qualifications, including his service as Assistant Commissioner of the Arkansas Department of Education and his ongoing commitment to help Arkansas schools participate in the E-rate program. Dr. Hernandez's impressive credentials make him an excellent fit for the Board and will serve USAC well.

I appreciate you reaching out to me. Please let me know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,